March 1, 2017

Mr. Rich Wysocki
Department of Social Services
Principal Cost Analyst

State of Connecticut

55 Farmington Avenue
Hartford, CT 06105-3730

Dear Mr. Wysocki,

PierceCare

The Right Choice

www.piercecare.org

[ am writing to you to notify you of our intent to terminate our registration as a CCRC. We have made a
business decision to convert cur CCRC cottages at Creamery Brook Village to rental units and have
ceased marketing any units as CCRC arrangements. Qut of siX :available units, there are three CCRC
contracts that remain in place. We will be meeting individually with the residents of each of these units
within the next ten days to discuss our decision with them and the process of converting their
continuing care agreements to rental agreements. Once we have completed conversion of the three
CCRC units to rental units, we will notify you so that our registration can be terminated.

Please let me know if we can provide you with additional information.

Most sincerely,

Linda Silvia
Executive Director

Creamery Brook Village
Independent & Assisted Lifestyles
36 Vina Lane, Brooklyn, CT 06234

860-779-8700

SINCE 1951

Pierce Memorial Baptist
Nursing & Rehab

44 Canterbury Rd., Brooklyn, CT 06234

860-774-9050




